
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 7/29/2010 4:38:51 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: SmartMeter RF issues

Paul -

Hi there!

First thing - I've heard that you would like to have a discussion with us and perhaps our experts about 
the SmartMeter RF concerns. We would love to do that, would August 6 work for you? That's when 
we'd have the maximum experts available, but we could meet with you any time you'd like.

Second, let's break bread. Would you like to have lunch in the next couple of weeks? If so, let me 
know a day that works for you.

yours,

sid
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